
                 Newsletter 
      8th March 2024  

 
  

Mr. Thomas Award – Penny Longville, Jasmine James and Ada Tlhapi  

Year 6 – William Grant and  
Year 5 – Oliver Twiddy and Harmony Hill 

Year 4 – Oliver Robbins and Lizzie Tugwell 
Year 3 – Joshua Bowring and Megan Evans  

Year 2 – Logan Pearsall and Ellie Pegler  
Year 1 – Ned Kenny and Brielle Ekpe 

Reception – Jack Edmunds and Mila Hilde  

Nursery – Florence Bennett and Logan Main 

 
 

• It has been such a fantastic day today, celebrating and competing in our school Eisteddfod.  The 
children behaved so well and the competitions were all of a very high standard.  Thanks to everyone 
who has helped with the competitions and also those who practiced the poems and songs with their 
children. 

 

• Next Friday is Comic Relief Day and the children can again wear red clothes to school.  If you can, 
please give them a small donation to bring into school for the charity.  Thanks. 
 

• Please make every effort to make sure your child / children are getting to school on time.  The 
number of children who are coming to school late is rising and we really don’t want them to lose any 
more learning time with the class. 

 

• To run alongside the parent’s meetings from the 18th to 20th March, there will be an open event in the 
‘Den’.  Parents and carers are welcome to visit to see our Nurture provision on Monday 18th or 
Tuesday 19th March between 3.30pm and 5.00pm.  It is situated on the first floor of the KS2 building 
in the front left corner.  Please ask someone if you are not sure where it is and would like to see it. 
 

• Our ‘new look’ Easter Book Fair opens on Thursday 14th March at 3.15pm and closes at 3.45pm.  It 
is then open the same time after school every day, with the last day being Wednesday 20th March.  
The children are also timetabled through the week to purchase a book if they would like to:   
Monday 18th March – Year 1 and 2 
Tuesday 19th March – Year 3 and 4 
Wednesday 20th March – Year 5 and 6 

 

• The INSET days have been allocated.  There will be NO SCHOOL for pupils on the following days:  
Friday 3rd May 2024 and Monday 6th May 2024 (May Bank Holiday).  The Nursery and Reception 
building will also be closed on Thursday 2nd May due to the school being used as a Polling Station 
for the local elections.  

 

• Please make sure that your child does not bring anything to school that contains nuts.  We have 
children in school who have severe nut allergies and it could be extremely dangerous. 

 

• Our attendance target is 93%.  This week’s attendance champions are 6T with an 97.81% 
attendance.  Da iawn Dosbarth 6T. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Have a great weekend! 
Lee Thomas 

Learning to Shine 

The Award Winners 
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